
 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

During this school year, students may be taking several field trips within the Big Walnut Local 

School District. Trips could include such sites as the Community Library, local fire department, 

local business or government offices, etc. Teachers will keep you informed of such dates and 

times. 

 

Rather than parents having to sign permission slips for each of these trips, we are asking that 

you sign below, allowing your child to participate. This permission includes only field trips within 

the Big Walnut Local School District and sites associated with the BWMS Service Day within 

Delaware County. Additional permission slips will be used for any trips outside of the district, or 

for in-district trips when teachers feel the requirements of the trip, such as packed lunches, 

admission fees, or other special considerations, need to be relayed to you. 

 

Please complete this form and have your child return it to his/her teacher. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

My child, ____________________________________, has permission to participate in in-

district field trips and BWMS Service Day during the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

Student Name:_____________________ Teacher Name & Grade_____________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________   Date: ______________ 

 


